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Comments: I recently learned of the proposal for the federal government to purchase Minnesota State School

Trust lands in St. Louis County, Minnesota. This one-time purchase would allow transfer of these lands to the

United States, thus allowing more integrated management of lands within the Superior National Forest and

protection of the Boundary Waters Canoe Area Wilderness, in which these lands exist. It sounds like a good

decision to me and I support it.


